
Reception Newsletter 

Friday 11th May 2018  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

            
This week in Reception we learnt about… 
 
Phonics: We revised phase 2 and 3 sounds and practised our phase 3 
tricky words.  
 
Literacy: We created a class story map and story books of ‘Monkey 
Puzzle’  
We learnt about how to tell a story using the correct language and 
wrote sentences describing settings and characters.  
 
Numeracy: We focused on putting numbers in order to 20 and 
recognising teen numbers.  
 
 
Topic: 
In topic we displayed pictures showing a range of animals that live in 
Africa discussed what they look like and listed some adjectives about 
the animals. We offered children a range of African animal puppets 
and asked each child to choose a puppet and name the animal. We 
challenged the children to think of something their animal might say. 
For example ‘I am a lion, and I have a mane of hair’ or ‘I am a zebra, 
I like eating leaves’.  
 
 

This is what Reception will be learning about next week:  
 
We are going to invent our own stories and create a class story book.  
 
 
 
  Here are some activities you might like to try at home: 
 Practise tricky words they, was, said, little, children. 
 Can you write a sentence using one or two words and share it in 

front of the class.  
 
 
Just a note to say: Don’t forget to let us know what your child has been 
up to at home and fill in a wow moment sheet!  
 
 
 
 
Have an enjoyable weekend Miss Cantwell, Miss C, Miss Zeto and Mrs 
Godfrey.  
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